
5/8/15 

CANCELLED DUE TO SPECIFICATION CHANGES AS 
REQUESTED BY SERGEANT CORRALES. 

THE ORIGINAL BID REQUIRED A TWO STAGE 
TRIGGER AND HE DID NOT REALIZE THE MISTAKE UNTIL 
AFTER THE BIDS WERE OPENED. THE NEW BID, 18-15 WAS 
UPDATED TO INCLUDE A SINGLE STAGE TRIGGER TO 
INCLUDE CLARIFICATIONS FROM THE PREVIOUS Q&A 
SEGMENTS FROM BID 4-15. (SEE ATTACHED NOTE FROM 
ROLAND TO MAJOR FEENEY ON 5/11/15. ALL OTHER 
SPECIFICATION ELEMENTS REMAINED THE SAME. 

EACH OF THE BIDDERS WERE CONTACTED VIA 
TELEPHONE (5/10/11) TO DISCUSS THE SITUATION WITH 
APOLOGIES AND ADVISE OF THE CANCELLATION. IN 
ADDITION, EACH BIDDER WAS TOLD THEY WOULD BE 
CONTACTED ONCE THE NEW BID WAS AVAILABLE ON 
THE WEBSITE. 


